

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Prelude: You Are My Vision

Call to Worship: Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)

Welcome & Greeting

Worship Songs: Never Walk Alone

Great Are You Lord

Announcements

Children Dismissed to Zion Kids

Congregational Prayer

Scripture: Acts 9:36-42

Message: Looking Closer: Tabitha

Response Song: Psalm 46 (Lord Of Host)

Closing Song: Build Your Kingdom Here

Blessing

ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS

A FAMILY ROOM is available for parents with babies and small children where you can watch the live stream of the worship service while comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to move around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is in the west hall of the education wing.

PRAYER REQUEST: Our youth and their leaders left at 4:30AM this morning for Washington DC. Pray that they will grow closer to God and each other as they spend the week serving in the community. Pray that those that they encounter throughout the week will see God's love through their actions.

WE EXPRESS our sympathy to the family of Betty DeVries. Betty went to be with her Lord and Savior on Thursday, June 6. Burial will be private.

SUMMER is a great time to try out new ways to serve at Zion! It is also the time of year that people who are looking for a church home tend to visit and we want them to feel welcomed! We all know that first impressions are important! Our First Impressions Team needs volunteers to make coffee, serve as an usher, greeter, or to help at the child check in station. All of these tasks are very easy, require minimal time commitment and you can pick your own schedule! Click **here** to sign-up through Sign-Up-Genius or call Connie in the church office at 616-534-7533 ext. 3 and she can help you with scheduling! To sign up to provide cookies please contact Debbie Coke at (269) 680-5490.

THREADS UPDATE: We had another month of incredible numbers at Threads. Our shopping day was on Tuesday, June 4, and the boutique was filled with summer clothes and bathing suits. Here are the numbers:

- 54 Families Shopped
- 195 People Received Clothing Items
- 1,209 Pieces of Clothing were given
- 119 Accessories (purses, shoes, jewelry) were given
- 5 Haircuts (5-7pm only)
- 48 Families used PCP Store

Thank you all for your love and support for this ministry and for your compassionate hearts for those we serve. ~Jill

CAMP ZION: Camp Zion will begin in just one week!. We have 45 children registered to join us this summer. If you are interested in volunteering at camp or providing snacks for our campers there are sign up sheets on the Camp Zion bulletin board in the hallway across from the drinking fountain. Also please check out our **Camp Zion Amazon Wish List**. This will be updated often between now and the start of camp as new projects and activities are added into the schedule. We sure would appreciate your help providing new toys and craft items for our campers to enjoy.

ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ZION KIDS has switched over to Summer programming Our summer class is for children 3yrs old through 2nd grade. 3rd-5th graders are invited to sit with their families in the sanctuary for the summer months. We will be watching some videos on the Fruit of the Spirit and having some play time afterwards. Please sign your child in at the Zion Kids Check In Kiosk located in the lobby before the service and bring the corresponding tag to pick up your child.

THIS WEEK TUESDAY

6:00PM Elders meet 6:00PM Deacons meet 7:00PM Consistory meets

WEEKLY OFFERING: June 2, 2024

Weekly Budget: \$11,518.09 Year to Date Budget: \$11,518.09 General Fund: \$10,616.73 Year to Date Contributions: \$10,616.73

MESSAGE NOTES